
June 24, 2020 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re:    Proposed Increase 

Account#  

To whom it may concern: 

I am a resident of Middlesboro Kentucky. I reside at 201 
Edgewood Rd. Middlesboro, KY 40965. I have received the Notice of 
Proposed Increase to water rates. 

This letter serves as my request to intervene and adamant opposition 
to the substantial proposed increase of my water service. 

Please feel free to contact me at  if you have any 
questions. 

          Regards, 

              Shivonne Young 

JUN 26 2020




